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Thank you to everyone who came along to support our School Fair, in aid of Angkor Children’s Hospital and 
Kantha Bopha, our first at the new primary school campus. It was a fun morning with many any of our stalls 
proving to be very popular. We also had some great raffle prizes too. Thank you to all the parents, businesses 
and companies who kindly donated prizes to our raffle.  We appreciate your very kind donations. In total, we 
raised $2594. This is an amazing achievement for everyone part of our ISSR community.  Our next and final 
fundraising event of the year will be our annual Swimming Gala in May.  

School Fair 

Primary Newsletter 
13th March 2019 

 
Vol:3 
 Issue: 7 

Open Class Morning 

We will be holding an open class morning for all parents on Friday 
5th April. Each class will be open to welcome parents. You will have 
the opportunity to visit your child’s class and see what they have 
been learning about recently. It will also be an opportunity to have a 
look at their school books and chat with the teacher about how the 
children are getting on. We hope you will have the time to come 
along between 8am and 9am on Friday 2nd March 2018. Early Years 
(Nursery - Reception 2) will be holding their open morning until 
9:30am. 

The school will closed on 
Friday 15th March 

For a staff INSET Day. Only the adults need to be in school! 
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: 

Tuesday 2nd April - Nursery-Year 1 (Nursery performing) 
Wednesday 3rd April - Year 2-Year 6 (2A performing) 

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard. 

Afternoon Day Care 
for Reception 1 and 
Nursery has started. 
If you are interested, 
please see the office 

for information. 

Assessments this week 

International Women’s Day Assembly 

Kampuchea Dental Practice 

Thanks to Kampuchea Dental Practice who came in last week and of-
fered a free check up to our children. If you signed up for this, they will 
be sending the results to our school soon. 

Year 4 used their addition 
skills to go shopping in 

the Maths Cafe last week! 
There were lots of won-

derful things to buy. 

Assessments in Literacy and Mathematics are taking place this week. These tests are very important as they 
help to identify gaps in learning and also celebrate were our students are succeeding. Teachers will be using 
the results from these assessments to challenge and support the children in our final term of the year. 
You can help your child during this week by making sure they are going to bed early, getting enough sleep 
and ensuring they arrive early for school. Lateness, not only disrupts the learning of that child, but also that 
of the rest of the class who have their learning interrupted by the arrival of any late children. Research has 
also shown that when a child eats healthily they learn better. A healthy snack brought into school, such as a 
piece of fruit, vegetable sticks, or small sandwich, will help them stay focussed until lunchtime.  

Friday was International Women’s Day and we celebrated this by 
holding an assembly with the children. Ms Hayley lead the assembly 
and started by explaining why it is important to recognise women 
around the world. We also heard from sme of our female students who 
explained what their ambition in life is and how they plan to achieve 
their goal. Why not find out what your child learnt from this assem-
bly? 

Rec 1B 
have been 
learning 

about life 
cycles. 

"Egg, tad-
pole, 

froglet, 
frog..." Life 
cycle of a 

frog :)  

Year 2B enjoyed a great 
trip to Senteurs D’Ángkor 

where everyone had a 
great time learning about 

and smelling scents. 


